
 

Mineola ISD  

School Health Advisory Council  

Mineola ISD School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) met during the 2012-2013 school year.  The 

following areas were the topics of review for the SHAC committee: 

 Wellness Plan for MISD  

 Bullying Prevention 

 Abstinence Program  

 Maintaining water fountains 

 Computer usage- earbuds 

 Career Day participation 

 

Members:  

 Demethrius Boyd--Chair 

 Kathryn Davenport 

 Mary Hurley 

 Jody Longino 

 Jaime Finley 

 Reana Sneed 

 Vicki Willingham 

 Staci Wyman 

 Venita Watts 

 Melanie Kolbye 

 

 


